
  
 
    
  

                                                                                               
 

LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING 
 

EQUITY REPRESENTATIVE ON THE APPOINTMENTS 
COMMITTEE 

  
The Parties agree that this Letter of Understanding forms part of the 2022-2026 
Faculty Collective Agreement for the life of the Collective Agreement.  
  

The Parties agree to the following in respect of determining eligibility of a Member 
of the Appointments Committee designated under Clause 5.8.1 of the 
Appointments Article:  
  
1. The Chair of the Appointments Committee, as per 5.8(a), shall not also be 

designated the Committee’s Equity Representative pursuant to Clause 5.8.1.  
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